
Engaging Our Community: 
Environment Town Hall July 19

Contact Your 
Legislators:

SEN. BOBBY JOE CHAMPION  
(651) 296-9246

sen.bobby.champion@senate.mn

REP. FUE LEE
 (651) 296-4262

rep.fue.lee@house.mn

REP. RAYMOND DEHN
  (651) 296-8659 

rep.raymond.dehn@house.mn

Join your legislators to discuss the issues you care about.

We invite residents of Senate District 59 to join us for a town 
hall meeting on issues relating to the environment. You are 

welcome to attend with questions about impacts of the 2017 
legislative session and special concerns regarding toxic lead 

in the environment, air pollution, water quality and 
other topics. 

Commissioners from the Minnesota Pollution Control 
Agency and the Minnesota Department of Health, and

 community activists have been invited to attend to provide 
information as well.

July 19th Environment Town Hall:
6:00-7:30 pm, Wednesday, July 19, 2017 

Davis Center in the cafeteria
1250 W Broadway Ave, Mpls MN 55411
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